The Connecticut General Assembly

Joint Committee on Appropriations

Sen. Toni Nathaniel Harp Co-Chairperson



Rep. John C. Geragosian Co-Chairperson

September 22, 2010

The Honorable M. Jodi Rell Governor State of Connecticut State Capitol Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Governor Rell:

In accordance with Section 4-28b of the Connecticut General Statutes, the Appropriations Committee has met and has approved the FFY 2011 Maternal and Child Health Services Block Grant Allocation Plan, with the technical revisions requested by the Department of Public Health. This action concurs with the action taken by the Public Health Committee.

Please contact us if we may be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Toni Nathaniel Harp Senate Chairperson John C. Geragosian House Chairperson